
Go Green By Train
Pledge Day

WEDNESDAY 20TH OCTOBER 

The Heart of England Community Rail
Partnership cordially invites you to

Coventry Station
Station Square 

Coventry CV1 2GT



As part of Community Rail Week’s Go Green By Train campaign, the Heart
of England Community Rail Partnership cordially invites you to our pledge
day on Wednesday 20th October.  We are asking community groups,
organisations and members of the public to sign an ‘I’m going green by

train’ pledge card to highlight the environmental benefits of railway travel
in the lead up to COP26.  




Guests are invited to come to Coventry Station anytime between 7am -

1pm to sign the pledge and to find out how the CRP and it's partners are
promoting and adopting sustainable working practices.  Photos of the

pledges will be made into a video montage and posters to be displayed
at stations, on the CRP website and on social media.




If you're not able to attend but would like to sign the pledge, then we can
send an online version of the pledge.  We just ask that you send us a photo

of you and your pledge for us to share.




For further information, or if you have any questions, then please email
HeartCRP@warwickshire.gov.uk or contact the CRP Officer, Julia

Singleton-Tasker, on 07827 954 022


